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Date: April 28, 2021

To: Lake and Peninsula School Board
From: Kasie Luke
Re: Human Resources Director - May 2021

Front Burner:
● LPSD Certified Staffing for 2021-2022 school year

○ Levelock Elementary Staffing considerations
○ Ms. Taryn Williams has been hired for Perryville Secondary + Head Teacher
○ Mrs. Rebecca Stenson (present in this meeting) has been hired as Educational

Resource Coordinator

● Human Resources Planning for 2021-2022
○ New Hire Induction
○ Student Teacher Placements

■ State University of New York (SUNY) Brockport, New Paltz & Geneseo
campuses

■ University of Montana
■ Kutztown University

○ Passing the HR realm to Mr. Bill Cornell

Adjustments/Contracts:

● FY22 Head Teacher contracts + New Hire Contracts for approval

Recruitment:

● Working with Laura to understand our funding through ESSER II monies to hire a School
Counselor, with potential placement in King Salmon to serve all of LPSD beside Mr. Fink.
The ESSER II monies may be sustainable for hiring a School Counselor for 3 years.


